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   Thank you for praying for our 
move. We were able to move into 
our new house at the begginning of 
December.  

                                                  

     Dear Friends, 

 As we begin a new year, we are thankful as we look back at all the 
Lord has done for us in 2021. It was a year of joy, hardships, growth, 
and learning. We are thankful for His presence each day. He has been 
so faithful! As we look forward to 2022, we don´t know what awaits, 
but we do know He will continue to be faithful! Our desire is to 
serve him better this year, May He find us serving faithfully. We have 
been encouraged by these verses in Psalm 126:5-6; “They that sow in 
tears shall reap in joy. He that goeth forth and weepeth, bearing precious 
seed, shall doubtless come again with rejoicing, bringing his sheaves with 
him.” What a precious promise! We are clinging to this as we look 
forward to 2022. 

   Many of us and around us are sick since the end of the year. This has 
drastically reduced our already not big number in our events. We are 
praying that God will heal and we can get back to our normal. We 

currently have brother Marcio (pictured left at 
his baptism). He and his family are faithful in 
church. He is in the hospital and isn’t doing 
well. Would you please pray for him and for 
his family? We are helping watch their two 
children while his wife works. Please pray for 
his swift recovery and that he will be back to 
his family very soon.  

  This week we will continue our Bible studies after taking a break for 
the holidays. Saturday is a church wide canvassing and visitation event. 
Please pray God will do a 
mighty work. The spiritual 
darkness and sickness around 
us grow daily. We are 
burdened to be a better 
witness and work before night 
comes. 

  Thank you for your prayers 
and support on our behalf. 
We couldn’t do it without 
you. Thank you for the 
Christmas cards and special Christmas gifts many of you have sent. 
We feel honored and loved. May God bless you in 2022 and may we 
continue to be faithfully and joyfully serving until He comes! 

Alex & Jessica Lima 


